
 

 

NOTICE TO DOG OWNERS 
Please Help Protect Association Landscaping 

 
It has come to our attention that several trees and shrubs 
on Association property have sustained damage due to 
dogs chewing or stripping bark from the trunks. This type 
of damage can seriously harm or kill the plants, resulting 
in costly replacements and negatively impacting the 
community's appearance. 
 
 We kindly remind all dog 
owners to be mindful and 
prevent their pets from 
damaging the Association 
landscaping. Please ensure 
your dog is kept under control 
at all times while on common 
area property, and avoid 
allowing them to bite, chew, or 
scratch at trees and other 
vegetation. 
 
Your cooperation in helping to 
maintain and protect our 
shared community spaces is 
greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your attention to 
this matter. 
 


